
Submitter: Fernando Gomez-Frutos 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Addiction and Community Safety 
Response 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3946 

I strongly believe that the legislation should include preschools and not just schools. 

The reason for this is that not explicitly stating that preschools should be included 

might create a loophole. 


